
Hi everyone  

 It has been a busy start to our term. At the beginning of the year we are 

trying to establish really good   routines- bringing their book bag every day etc. 

and appreciate your support in this. 

 

It was great to see so many of you at parent interviews on Monday night. Thank 

you making the effort to come and we are always very happy to share any 

information that will help your child. 

 

Our theme for the term 

is Financial Literacy.  On 

Monday the class 

listened to Jeremy from 

the ASB Bank explaining 

the importance of saving 

money, the difference 

between an etpos card 

and a credit card. It was 

very entertaining as well 

as informative. 
 

Room 2 has been working hard on their writing and already I have noticed an 

improvement in sounding out words. Today we planted some sunflower seeds in a 

tray. Some of the seeds were dwarf size and others were the giant ones so it 

will be interesting to see which grows the best. The class wrote some lovely 

stories.  

Here are some of them…… 

 
Today I planted a sunflower with dirt. Everyone put sticks on the 
sunflowers. It was fun.- Bailey 
 
We all planted a sunflower seed. –Kate 
 
Today I planted a sunflower. I love sunflowers. It is my first 
sunflower. I have seen a big one. -Maniyah 
 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Ka kite ano 

Mrs McLeod 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


